Share:

Tweet

•

•

•



December 17, 2017

## **Our City Family Honors the Late Mayor**

## A Message from Sheriff Vicki Hennessy



I am profoundly saddened by the sudden passing of San Francisco Mayor Ed Lee last week. My thoughts are with Mayor Lee's family, friends and staff during this difficult time.

I extend my heartfelt gratitude to the City and County of San Francisco public agencies that participated and facilitated the public events this past weekend to honor the life and legacy of Mayor Lee.

I am grateful to and proud of our Sheriff's Department for their professional response to these

unexpected events.

I am also thankful for and wish to acknowledge our sworn and nonsworn staff who work behind-the-scenes keeping the Sheriff's Department day-to-day functions running smoothly--from administering the county jails and restorative justice programs; to executing and enforcing criminal and civil warrants and orders; and providing security in our public buildings and courts.

Sheriff's Department staff are dedicated public servants, enforcing the law and protecting the lives and property of all people in the City and County of San Francisco.

I hope that you and your family are engaged in holiday plans, gathering friends, families and loved ones for a happy celebration. I wish you all the love, goodwill and peace that this season brings.

Vicki Hennessy Sheriff



Standing watch over Mayor Lee's casket

Information: 415-554-4445 Email: sheriff@sfgov.org



Visit our website

## Follow us on:





## Confirm that you like this.

Click the "Like" button.